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Mayfield Women’s Club Newsletter – November 2016     

General Meeting:  Monday, November 21, 2016; 7:00 PM 
Mayfield Village Community Room          6621 Wilson Mills Road, Mayfield Village  

Board Meeting: 6:00 PM  
Greeting Hostess: Carol E – Arrive at 5:30 PM 
Serving Hostesses: Vaughn W (Chair), Nancy D, Patti F, Sally Y 

 

 Mayfield Women’s Club, Inc. GFWC/OFWC  
Newsletter – November 2016  

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

C O - P R E S I D E N T ’ S  M E S S A G E  
 

pecial thank you’s to~~~ Chris B, Sharon DeW, Carol E, Marty N, Patti F, Vaughn W, Sally Y for 
their work in preparing the Christmas cards for our Veterans.  What a great project! ~~~The 
serving hostesses Chris B, Betty Jo M, Diana T and Sheila W in presenting delicious 

refreshments at our October meeting.  
 
Please remember to give your reports to Barb S.  She has a monumental job ahead of her! 
 
Remember to take a few minutes to be grateful this Thanksgiving.  We hope all of you have a 
wonderful Thanksgiving and if you are traveling, may you be safe! Have happy blessed holiday. 

Martii L and Mary Ann P 
 

 November Program 
 Our November Program is centered on a new adult day care center in Willoughby Hills. 

Susan Kozan will be giving us options on affordable dignified care in Avalon Adult Day 
Center. Come to our November meeting and find out what the Avon Club members enjoy 
and how this program can be one of the most cost effective solutions available in our 
community! 

Georgene C and Joan B  

Committees 
Conservation:  No report at this time. 

Laurie P and Nan M  
 

Home Life:  No report at this time. 
Sue K; Katy H; and Nan M  

 

International:  
The UNICF Drive will end in November at the monthly meeting. If you took a box home or 
wish to contribute to the fundraiser for UNICF, please plan on doing so at the meeting.       
 
There will be a report in January regarding the amount raised and sent to UNICEF. 
 
Thank you for your help and support through these past years, helping those who cannot 
help themselves  
 

S
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Committees –International - continued 
. 
 
A blessed, healthy Thanksgiving to everyone. We all have so much to be thankful for this 
year. I especially have so much to be thankful for and to each of you for your love, support, 
cards and prayers during this challenging time in my life.               

Patt G  
 
Legislation & Public Affairs  
We all did our best in learning about the many candidates, issues and local levies.  Now that 
the long election time is over, let us give the leadership our support and dedication for the 
success of our Country. 

Marcia P  
 Membership: 
 We have received applications from five people who will be installed at the January 16th 

General Meeting. They are Judy B, Pat M, Barb P, Margie R and Mary W. It will be great to 
have them as members of Mayfield Women’s Club. 

Sheila W  
 

Scholarship/Education Committee:  No report at this time.  
Carolyn A  

Social Committee:  No report at this time.          Marie E  
Treasurer:   No report at this time.             Dotti C  
 
 

Treasure Table: 
Bring lots of priced items to the meeting!  Shop for the holidays and holiday decorating! 

Carol E; Patti F;  
Ways and Means Committee: 
Fundraisers: 
Avon 
The money is due at the November meeting.  

Sally Y  
Our Town and All Around Books: 
The money is due on December 15th.  The cost is $28, with a profit to our Club of $11 for 
each book sold. Thank you for your support of this effort!  Make checks payable to Mayfield 
Women's Club, Inc., GFWC/OFWC. 

Marie E  
 Entertainment Books: 
The money is due at the November meeting. The cost is $30. Thank you to all members who 
have bought an Entertainment Book. We only have 9 Entertainment Books left! We must sell 
all of them in order to receive the 30% profit from our fundraiser.  Please consider purchasing 
a book for yourself or as a gift for someone special.  Patti Fioritto will have books at the 
November meeting.  Make checks payable to Mayfield Women's Club, Inc., GFWC/OFWC. 

Patti F  
 

Nut Sale --- Terri Lynn, Inc. 
The nut orders will be delivered at the November meeting. If you will not be there, please 
arrange for someone to pick up your order.  Thank you for supporting this fundraiser! 

Stasia McC  
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Committees – continued 
 
Welfare: 

 For our November 21st meeting we will be collecting food for Our Savior Lutheran 
Church for Thanksgiving.  Please bring boxes of cornbread, canned cranberry sauce, 
applesauce, canned corn, canned yams, canned ham, boxes of Jello, canned green 
beans, potato mixes, boxed cake, canned frosting, paper products—toilet paper, paper 
towels, table napkins.  Checks can be made to: Our Savior Lutheran Church Food 
Pantry, Gift cards and cash are also welcomed. 

 Continue to collect 2017 calendars for our Veterans, shut-ins, and nursing homes. 
 For our December 5th dinner at the Firehouse we will be collecting for the ladies (10 

of them and 2 housemothers and 3 helpers) at “The Way”, for Christmas gifts.  Scarves, 
gloves, pins, stuffed animals, hand cream, body lotions, cologne, nuts, candy, Purell 
and anything “girly”. Cookies are welcomed for the house.  Please do not wrap the 
gifts. The housemother will decide which gifts will go to whom and then she will 
wrap the presents. 

 The Christmas Mitten Tree Collection will also be at the Firehouse on December 5th. 
Socks, hats, gloves and scarves for the winter are needed and welcomed. 

Marty N; Chris B  
 

Special  Projects: 
 We are collecting all types of plastic bottle caps (no plastic lids) to help the young 

adult members of SNPJ Lodge #158 (a Slovenian fraternal organization). They are 
asking for help in collecting 400 pounds of plastic bottle caps in order to make a 
bench for their Farm and Recreation Grounds in Kirtland! All types of plastic caps are 
being collected, including caps from water bottles, pop, detergent, pills, etc. Please 
bring your bottle caps to our November meeting. 

Patti F  
 Barb S is collecting for the Canine Companions for Wounded Warriors. 

 
Christmas Cards  
Carol E asks you to bring all the completed Christmas cards back to the November meeting. 
 
Holiday Dinner 
Monday, December 5th, 6 PM, Firehouse Restaurant; 2738 Stark Drive (off Chardon Road); 
Willoughby Hills. Order from the menu; Bring a wrapped “White Elephant” gift.   We will also 
have the “Sweet Treats Raffle”. 
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     11/1     Dorothy T       11/5   Mary McK   
  
 

   11/24     Barb S      1             11/26     Sue K  
 
 
 
 
 

               Words to live by at Thanksgiving time…… 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               
 
   
 
 
 

Next Meeting – 1/16 

 Mayfield Village Community Room 
 Greeting Hostess:  Mary McK – Arrive at 5:30 PM 
 Serving Hostesses:  Jean F (Chair), Dotti C, Sue K, Barb S 

Newsletter Editor:   Marcia P  

REMINDER! 
 

NO CLUB MEETING IN 


